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028 40662572 
 

  

9th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Each child has an opportunity to design or decorate a template of his/her own Christmas 

card. If your child wishes to use a different template to the one he/she initially chose, an 

alternative may be printed from the school website at https://www.stmarysbanbridge.com.  

Every card is individual and unique.   The cards will be on sale at a price of £5 for 10 cards. 

Grandparents, relations and extended family may wish to purchase these cards.  The 

children are very proud of their creations. Should you wish to purchase, please fill in the 

order form below and return.  All proceeds will go to the school via the PTA. 

Over the coming weeks, I would appreciate if you could return the slip stating how many 

packs of 10 you require to your child’s teacher.  Please enclose payment with your order. It 

may take a few days to print. Should you wish to re-order or purchase more at a later date 

there is no problem in doing so, however I would like to have all the printing completed by 

Friday 3rd December. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mary Kate Boyle (Chairperson of PTA) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas Card Order Form 

Name: …………………………………………………………………………….…..   Class ……………………………………………… 

Name of Child                            Class Teacher               Total number Packs of 10                  Cost 

1 
 

   

2 
 

   

3 
 

   

4 
 

   

 

Total amount enclosed £ ……………………………. 

 

https://www.stmarysbanbridge.com/

